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Welcome to Public Speaking!        



Public speaking dates back to the great Greek and Roman orators for whom speechmaking was necessary in order to succeed in court and politics.  Although young people today may not see themselves as headed in those directions, public speaking skills are a necessity.  Throughout this class, I hope students will become a bit more at ease with speaking in front of a crowd.


The bulk of the assignments for this rotating class will be completed during class time.  If students use their time wisely, they should only need to rehearse outside of class.  

Course Syllabus for Public Speaking
This syllabus is subject to change throughout the year.
GRADING

Homework/class work will be worth approximately 40% of the entire grade, presentations 50%, and participation* 10%.  
COMPLETING ALL WORK IS IMPORTANT IN ORDER TO DO WELL IN THIS CLASS!
*In addition to work, students have the opportunity to earn two participation points each day.  Points can be earned by being in your seat on time with all materials needed for the hour, by working on opening assignments, and by participating in a positive manner.

If a student is absent, he/she cannot earn points for that day.
GOOD ATTENDANCE IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT!
If a student is not here, he or she will miss important discussions and explanations.

If you decide to turn in work late, you have chosen to earn up to 50% of the total credit.

If you decide to turn work in more than two weeks after the due date, you have chosen to earn no credit.

LESSON PLANS

Topics to be covered may include, but are not limited to, introductions, impromptu speeches, persuasive speeches, informative speeches, memory work, formal reading, and debates. 
Refer to the student handbook to review classroom rules and procedures.  You may find more information about this class and school events at my website, roggenel.weebly.com.  If at any time a parent has a question or a concern about this class, please contact Mrs. Ellen Roggenbuck at 479-3261 for voice mail.  After 3:00, ask to ring extension #53259.  You may also reach me through the school email:  eroggenbuck@hbpirates.org.  It is very important to address any problem immediately so that plans can be made to work on it.


I’m looking forward to a brand new year, filled with learning and fun.  Let me know if I can be of any help. 







Sincerely,







Mrs. Ellen Roggenbuck

